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MEETING INFORMATION  
 
 

Regular Monthly SUNDAY Meeting 
   (held the second Sunday of the month)                         

Sundays November 11 and  December 9, 2018 
 6:30-8:30 PM 

St. Josephõs Hospital                                                 
Medical Arts Building, Auditorium                                     

3001 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Tampa, FL                                             
Call Lori Scragg at 813-361-2946 

for directions or information.  

Regular Monthly DAYTIME  Meeting                   
Riverview/Gibsonton/Brandon areas  

(held the second Friday each month) 
 Fridays, November 9 and December 14, 2018 

10:00 AM to Noon                        
New Hope United Methodist Church  

121 N Knights Ave, Brandon, FL   

Call Debbie Nemitz at  813-501-9567 
for directions or information. 

 

Regular Monthly NIGHTIME Meeting  
Riverview/Gibsonton/Brandon areas  

(held the last Thursday each month)  
 Thursdays November 29 and December 27,  2018 

6:30 PM to 8:30 PM   
New Hope United Methodist Church  

121 N Knights Ave, Brandon, FL   
Call Charles LõHomme at  813-335-7628 

for directions or information. 
 

(note:  We are now meeting in the Church building 
rather than the office building. 

After entering the sanctuary doors, go left and 
 enter the first  door on right for daytime and go right for 

nighttime meeting) 
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   December 2018  

This monthès newsletter is being 
sponsored by the families of: 

Matthew Gallagher,  
Larry D. Garcia,  
Steve Gregory, 

Robyn Michelle Nemitz and  
åKimieæ 

The holidays are here.  We wish you a good Thanksgiving,  

Chanukah, Christmas and New Years.  This is a time of year 

which is harder for most of us who have lost a child. Anytime 

there are family get togethers , we are more clearly reminded of 

our children who are no longer with us and canôt participate in 

the occasion.  We hope that you will choose to attend our Candle 

Lighting.  It will be held on Dec 9th at 7 (begin arrival at 6:30 to 

insure we can begin on time and so that you can buy raffle tick-

ets and choose which baskets to try to win). See pages 12-13 for 

all the information.  May your holidays be peaceful!. 

Debbie 

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU RSVP FOR 

THE CANDLE LIGHTING.  WE PLAN TO TAKE 

OUT SOME OF THE PICTURES AND ALSO LORI 

WILL BE MAKING A PERSONALIZED FAVOR 

FOR THOSE WHO LET US KNOW THEY ARE 

ATTENDING.  
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 Love         Gifts  
        

Love Gifts -A Thoughtful Way to Remember    
 

Love Gifts are a beautiful and loving way to remember a 
loved one. Through Love Gifts, we are able to reach out 
to others with our brochures and newsletters as well as 
obtain books and other information for our library.  We 
truly appreciate every Love Gift, donation and 
sponsorship. Our Chapter work is done by volunteers 
and these donations help us reach out in many ways. 

 

Telephone Friends  
 

Need to talk? Having a bad day? Call one of our 
Telephone Friends. Theyõre here to lend a knowing ear 
because theyõve been there.  Donõt hesitate to call, we 
understand. 

  
  

  

 

 

 

  
  

Debbie Nemitz (General Information   

                      and Long Term Illness) (813) 501-9567 

Sue Bowditch (Adult Child) (813) 390-9734 

Theresa Farmer (Homicide) (813) 994-0707 

Sandy Boehning (Grandparent) (813) 989-3255 

Charles L'Homme (Accidental Death) (813) 335-7628 

Barbara or Tommy Dietrich (Death of  (813) 340-9120 

an Only Child)  

Julie Woofter (Suicide) (813) 754-4848 

Serena Graves (Sibling Contact) (813) 810-7169 

Rita Zvada (Se Habla Espanol) (813) 961-1011 

Crisis Center 211 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  Angel of Hope Information  
  www.angelofhopetampabay.com   

Located at :  

Riverside Park  

201 Riverhills Drive,  

Temple Terrace   

Mailing Address:  

P. O. Box 2573, Lutz, FL  33548  

813.784 - 6929  
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www.angelofhopetampabay.com/ 
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PRICE ADJUSTMENT TO  
Sponsor A Newsletter Page  

 

Since we no longer print the newsletter, we have  
decided to reduce the costs of the memorial pages. Anyone 
can sponsor a page in this newsletter in memory of their 
child. The price for a full page is $30 which includes 
photographs and your tribute to your child  (poems, stories 
or whatever you like) . You may also choose a half page for 
$15. Your contribution supports the chapter.  
As an incentive to have more help to run the chapter, we 
are giving all of the steering committee members one free 
page each year. 
To sponsor a newsletter page, contact Debbie  
Nemitz @ 813-501-9567 or at  
debbie.bpnews@gmail.com. Please note that sponsorship 
pages are due by the 25th of the month BEFORE the 
publication month.  We publish every 2 months. 

Refreshments  
 

Some of us like to remember our childôs birthday or the an-
niversary of his or her death by bringing a cake or cookies 
to the meeting that month.  We would appreciate having 
you bring a special treat to any meeting. You may also 
want to bring and share a picture of your child.   
 

Newletter Articles or Contributions  
 

Have you written a poem or article about your be-
reavement process? Would you like to share it in the 
newsletter? We are looking for article submissions 
every month from members of our chapter. Articles 
will be edited if needed. Please contact Debbie Nemitz 
@813-501-9567 or debbie.bpnews@gmail.com if you 
have any questions. 

http://www.angelofhopetampabay.com/index.html
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY STEVE! 

In your honor, the Steelers won one for your birthday.  

We love and miss you each and every day. 

Pam, Mike, Mom and John 

 


